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We are very grateful to Sandra Ingerman who encouraged Brendan to keep on writing and, once the book came out, gave it a beautiful announcement in her Transmutation News in May 2014. 

We are also grateful to Donna Alene Hrabcakova, an Ojibwa teacher at the Center of Sacred Studies in Ohio for writing a longer review of Brendan's book and teaching him some Ojibwa words! 

